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Ilion, New York
April 22, 1963

T. R, FRYE
Billings, Montana

Dear Tom:
LANYARD ATTACH MENT

Thank you for your memo concerning the support given to the XP-100 by the use
of a lanyard attachment. As you probably know, I sent the lanyard to Les for
his experimantation in the use of one of these items for a carrying or supporting
device and he vary successfully came up with an excellent idea. We are at

the present time investigating this type of an attachment and if it proves
successful as far as design 18 concerned we will recommend that Sales consider
it for a Remington item. However, if this does not work out I suspect that
Bushnell would he interested.

I will keep you advised. Thanks again for your memo and your suggestion.

Regards,

w, E. Leek .
Firearms Design & Development

WEL:T
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